
January 22, 2024 

Dear President Nembhard: 

On behalf of the Cal State Long Beach community, 

congratulations on your inauguration as President. I wish you 
success and personal achievement in your new position. I 
look forward to your leadership as you guide Harvey Mudd 
through the next chapter of its history. 

Again, our best wishes for an exciting tenure. 

a e Close Conoley, Ph.D. 
esident 




